Dec. 29,1965

Mr. Roderick Sprague,

Department of Anthropology,

Washington State University

Dear Rick:

Enclosed the copies of the Palouse notes, with remarks, addendum, which I hope will help you clarify most of the sources. Sorfy I can't put my fingers on the Microfilm series without re-running them, although I have the microfilm and viewer.

Am glad the notes helped some in the report compilation. And I do sincerely hope you remember to see that I receive a copy. If a "paid publication," please let me know.

It may be that when I have the chance to put my files in order I will have more Palouse "notes." Right now I havebeen engaged in other projects and am well tied up.

Incidentally the chairman of the Yakima Tribal Council burial and graveyard committee told me a few months ago the Yakimas planned a dedication "ceremony" at the re-located graveyard. Haven't seen him but suspect it has not been held or was held when I was in California. I am looking forward to attending it when it is held and I suspect that some Palouse descendants, possibly overlooked informants, may be on hand then. If so, and I am there, I will be glad to introduce them to any staff or department attendant, as chances are I will know them. This would not be entirely true of some of the Palouse descendants on the Colville Reserve.

Let me know if I can be of any other small help.

Sincerely Click Relander